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School closes today for the Easter Holidays and Re-opens Monday 17th April.  

 Have a Great Easter Everyone! 

MAKATON WORKSHOP 

Following our recent communication workshop, we have been made aware that some parents would have liked to 

attend but were unable to due to work commitments. On Wednesday 26th April, 3;30pm to 4;30pm there will be 

another communication parent workshop focusing on basic Makaton signs we use in 

school and why signing can help children’s communication skills.  

Details have been sent via School Spider. 

 We are pleased to announce we have an additional family forum which will be held at Holly Grove on      

Friday 21st April at 1.30pm. 

We will be joined by active Burnley who are advertising their 'Beat The Street' 2023 project. Which is a fun 

free game for Burnley to see how far you can walk, cycle or roll around your area.  

We look forward to seeing you then.  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

         

 

 

 

Holly Grove Heroes 

 

 

. We are putting 2 different Makaton signs 

every week onto the newsletter. These are 

our School Signs of the Week and your 

child will be practising these during the 

week in class. These will give you the 

opportunity to practise different signs 

with your child at home. 

 

 

 

                

 

 

 

 

     Staff -  Megan, Connor.B, Katie.W, 

Terri, Lizzy, Trish, Shawnela, Connor.M 

  

Aisling’s Class - Tia 

Katie’s Class – Ayaan 

Laura’s Class – Oliver 

Libby’s Class – Jacob 

Rebecca’s Class - Sophie 

Danielle’s Class - Scott 

Julie’s Class – Kye 

 Connor’s Class - Jack and Lucas 

Courtney’s Class - Ryan 

          Alex’s Class - Marcus 

You can   

contact 

school if you 

need any 

support    

using      

Makaton at 

home,  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Children Jacob.B and Stanley.R 

Closure after school 

for Easter Holidays 

Monday 17th April 

Sports Week 

School Re-opens 

Friday, 31st March 

Family Forum 

We are very proud of Leila this week.  She has been 

working really hard in Maths,  practising ordering 

numbers 0-15 . 

Well Done Leila! 1-7th May 

REMINDER 

You can view our school policies on the website 

www.holly-grove.lancs.sch.uk    

Friday, 21st April 

Wednesday 26th April Makaton Workshop 

 24th and 25th April Hairdresser in school 



 

Ella and her family visited Gulliver’s 

World last week. It looks like they had 

an amazing time! 

If you would like to share your news with us, you can send photos etc.to: 

newsletter@holly-grove.lancs.sch.uk 

Rebecca’s Class and Aisling’s class 

had a wonderful time, seeing all the 

animals at the Farm this week 



 

Half Price Easter Admission 







 


